November 14, 1967

Dr. Florence Avitabile
International Cardiology Foundation
264 Peacon Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Dr. Avitabilet
The enclosed is self explanatory. If you have any ideas
about something for Miss Rovere it would be appreciated if you
pass them on to Dy. Borhani. -
Good wishes.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director
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